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| NEGOTIATIONS WILL RESUME WEEK OF JULY 28TH | 

Our negotiations with Asarco/Grupo Mexico are scheduled to resume the week of July 28, 2014.  

Our previous agreement remains in full force and effect while this process unfolds, as we continue to work 

with a contract extension subject to a 15-day notice for either side to terminate.  

 

| SOLIDARITY EVENTS PLANNED AT ALL LOCATIONS | 

It’s important to be more united than ever, so make sure to stay in touch with your local leadership about 

upcoming rallies and other events our negotiating committee is planning at all locations.  

As long as Asarco/Grupo Mexico management continues to try to make unfair and unnecessary demands, we 

must continue to show our solidarity and determination for a fair agreement. 

 

| IMPORTANT REMINDERS | 

 Be sure to attend your regular local union meetings at all locations! 

 Upcoming T-Shirt Tuesdays – July 15th, July 22nd & July 29th! 

 

One Year Later, Stronger than Ever: 

Contract Now! 


